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Friday 10th May 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We have had another busy week; the children have really worked hard in all areas of learning. 
We have been enjoying the sunshine and outdoors too! Many of our children and staff are 
taking part in gardening activities to continue to improve our environment.  We celebrated 
Ascension Day yesterday, with a whole school prayer assembly and our First Communion 
children went to church for mass.  
 
Our Y6 children have worked really hard over the past few months in preparation for their 
SAT’s tests next week, I hope they all have a calm and restful weekend, and thank you for 
your support. We are looking forward to welcoming them at 8.15am every day next week for 
breakfast together starting on Monday. 
 
During the coming weeks, please make sure children have sun hats, water bottles and sun 

cream applied each day.  

 

Reminders/dates:  

   

• TESCO Blue tokens: Please continue to vote for us in our local Tesco’s using the blue 

tokens available at the tills.  

• Y6 SATS week: SATS tests take place week beginning Monday 13th May, please make 

sure children are in at 8.15am for breakfast or on time at 8.40am.  

• Gardening: If you know anyone/parent/relative who is willing to volunteer/help us 

on a Friday afternoon (between 1-3pm), please come and let the school office know.  

• Half term dates: We finish for half term on Friday 24th May and return to school 

on Monday 9th June.  

• First Holy Communions: This sacrament will take place on Saturday 18th May at 

11.00am in St Anne’s Church. 

 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Head Teacher 
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